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Structure of new BAS standards  
The ABI’s response to the BAS’s consultation paper
Introduction

1. The Association of British Insurers (ABI) represents nearly 400 member companies, which between them provide 91% of the UK’s domestic insurance. It works on behalf of the UK insurance industry to keep standards high and to make the insurance industry’s voice heard.

2. The ABI is grateful for the opportunity to respond to the Board for Actuarial Standards’ (BAS’s) Structure of new BAS standards (and implications for adopted GNs): Consultation Paper. 
ABI comments

3. We welcome both the BAS’s general approach to the establishment of its book of standards and, in broad terms, its proposals for the book’s scope and structure.  

4. We have one main concern, that we are not clear what will ensure that there is always appropriate consistency between the areas of actuarial practice that are subject to the separate specific standards. Historically, life insurance and pensions actuarial practices have sometimes been somewhat different even where dealing with similar risks. It has not been clear, for example, why their assumptions about mortality have sometimes differed.  The application of the generic standards should help to achieve that consistency, and we will be looking to the data and modelling standards’ consultations to see if this will be sufficient. 
5. In principle, we support the development of a separate standard to cover actuarial information for financial statements. We would need, however, specific proposals to be developed before commenting any further. 

6. We suggest that, to avoid all possible doubt, the BAS’s book of standards makes it quite clear that the generic and specific standards are not mutually exclusive, and particularly that compliance with the generic standards should not be dependent upon also following one of the specific standards.
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